
TxDOT Lubbock District 
ATTN: TP&D Office
135 Slaton Road

Lubbock, TX 79404

Farwell/Texico Route Study

YOU’RE INVITED!

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Lubbock District is proposing to construct a bridge structure spanning one 
of the railroad crossings in Farwell, Texas on US 60/70/84. 

TxDOT is inviting you to attend one of the two open houses to receive information and provide input or comments for the 
potential project in your area. The in-person option will be hosted in an open house style format where the public may come 
and go as they please. Please join us on either June 8, 2023 or June 13, 2023 at one of the locations shown above. TxDOT 
will have employees present at the open house who speak Spanish in the event of translation needs. The public may also 

view a prerecorded presentation and other project materials on the public meeting web page located at TxDOT.gov through 
Friday, June 30, 2023.  If you have any questions regarding the proposed project, please contact Kylan Francis, P.E., Director 

of Transportation Planning and Development, by calling (806) 748-4490, or by email at LBB_projects@txdot.gov. You may 
also contact Julia Perschnick, P.E., Project Manager, by calling (806) 748-4518. 

If you have special communication or accommodation needs, please contact Dianah Ascencio at (806) 748-4472 or 
Dianah.Ascencio@txdot.gov before close of business June 1, 2023. Every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate 

these needs.

Tuesday, June 13, 2023  
5:30 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. MST

Texico ISD Cafeteria
520 N Griffin St, Texico NM 88135

Thursday, June 8, 2023  
5:30 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. CST

Farwell ISD Administration Building
805 Ave. G, Farwell TX 79325

Virtual Public Meeting with In-Person Option
Join us online: The pre-recorded presentation will begin at 4 p.m. on June 8, 2023 at www.TxDOT.gov 

Join us in person at either open house: 

The public will have an opportunity to provide TxDOT with feedback at the Open House. All comments must be 
received on or postmarked by Friday, June 30, 2023 to be included in the official meeting documentation. Written 

comments or verbal comments regarding the study may be submitted in the following ways:

Voicemail comment line: (903) 224-8390

Email: LBB_projects@txdot.gov TxDOT.gov 
Keyword(s):

“Farwell Railroad Crossing”


